
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department  

 
 
 
 
December 17, 2003  
 
 

Via E-Mail and  
Overnight Mail 

 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-033044 - Triennial Review  
  Request for Continuance of filing date 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest requests a one day extension for filing testimony in the above-referenced matter from 
December 19 to December 22, 2003, with a corresponding extension for filing of response 
testimony from January 30 to February 2, 2004.  This extension is necessary due to the volume 
and complexity of the testimony.  All parties have been contacted regarding this extension, and all 
have responded that they either agree to or do not oppose the extension. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 



 


